
 

 

      June 28, 2023 

Ms. Cindy Davis, Chair, 
ICC Nominating Committee 
c/o Dominic Sims, CEO 
International Code Council 
900 Montclair Road 
Birmingham, AL 35213 
 
 Re: 2023 Nominating Committee Candidate Consideration   
 
Ms. Davis and Nominating Committee Members, 
 
 I write this letter as my formal intent to seek election to the International Code Council’s 
Board of Directors during the 2023 Annual Business Meeting.  
 

Our profession is at a pivotal transition, as we see many of the mentors, educators, and 
code professionals that built this profession into its modern state move toward retirement. My 
beginnings with ICC were rooted in recognition of this very moment, and my opportunities to 
learn from those some same mentors have shaped my life and career profoundly. I hope to bring 
all that I have learned from those opportunities, in addition to my personal experience and 
acumen, to serve the board and ICC’s members to the best of my ability.   
 

The jurisdiction I serve is in full support of my efforts to seek this position, they 
understand the impact the ICC has globally, and are pleased that I am working to contribute at 
the highest level. 
 

For your review I have attached a copy of my resume which describes my history in the 
profession and is representative of my experience thus far.   
 

It would be an honor to represent the members of the International Code Council on the  
Board of Directors. Please feel free to reach out to me at any time at 303-810-6774 or 
ajaen@jeffco.us should you require any additional information.  
       

Best Regards, 
 
 

 
 
       

Andre Jaen, MCP, CBO, CSP 
      Jefferson County, CO 
 
 
cc:  Will Coffman  

mailto:ajaen@jeffco.us

